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UniversfyofFloridai
ATTN: M)r. J. A. Wethington

Acting Chairman, Nuclear
Engineering Sciences Department

202 Nuclear Sciences Center
Gainesville, FL 32611

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: REPORT NO. 50-83/86-01

Thank you for your response of April 17, 1986, to our Notice of Violation issued
on March 27, 1986, concerning activities conducted at your University of Florida
Training Reactor facility under NRC License No. R-56. We have evaluated your
response and found that it meets the requirements of 10 CFR 2.201. We will
examine the implementation of your corrective actions during future inspections.

We appreciate your cooperation in this matter.

Sincerely,

cn))k k OJ% 1h
Luis A. Reyes, Acting Director
Division of Reactor Projects

cc: r. N. J. Diaz, Director of

uclear Facilities

bec icense Fee Management Branch
cument Control Desk

tate of Florida
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